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Comments: | oppose this project for multiple reasons. The crowding is already frustrating at Winter Park.
Expansion will make that worse. Also, this will increase traffic over Berthoud Pass, and through town. It also
spreads the ski area out to a point where it doesn't improve the overall experience of skiing there.

Also, this will continue to change some of the aspects of the experience of skiing at Winter Park that make it
unigue and memorable. A lot of people who have been skiing at Winter Park for many years have fond memories
of the Sundance Chili Hut, and the Looking Glass lift. At the top of the Looking Glass lift there is a white board,
and the lift attendant keeps a running tab of how may people accidentally 'ride the bull wheel' over the course of
a season (i.e., how many people don't get off the lift at the top, and accidentally ride the bull wheel around). This
is one of the fun aspects of skiing at Winter Park. As Allterra continues to make changes, these unique
experiences continue to be removed. That makes me very sad.



